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Dear Parents/Carers,          25th April 2022 
 
Leavers Hoodies – Year 6 
 
It’s that time of year again!!  We are hoping to be ordering the leavers hoodies in the next week.  The 
leavers hoodies will be paid for by the PTA, which I am sure you all will be delighted about. The school will 
be ordering the hoodies in bulk. 
 
I have attached a proof of leaver hoodie design to see what the children will be receiving.  I will need your 
child’s name, initial to order the hoodie, we are receiving samples for sizes and the children can try these 
on in school.  If you are ok for the staff to sort the sizes, we can then get these ordered asap, please can 
you send the consent back by Wednesday 27th April 2022. 
 
If you have queries regarding this, just call the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs L Maxwell 
Secretary 
 
 

 

 

Name of Child: _______________________ 

 

Initial on Hoodie_________________ 

 

Consent ________________________ 
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